
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2017 

 

From the Chair of Governors. 

 

You will see from our latest Ofsted report that we have been rated ‘ good’ in every category.  

We are looking for a Head teacher who will lead our dedicated and motivated staff, our 

committed and active governing body and our delightful and energetic pupils to the next 

stage; we want to be ‘outstanding’. 

But we want more than that! 

We want our next head teacher to recognise the outstanding work that is already taking 

place; to lead a school where students are the focal point, where each can reach their 

potential, where staff and students thrive in a happy, Christian community. 

If you want to lead an outstanding school, in every sense, then please apply. 

If you require any further information, or wish to arrange a visit, please do not hesitate to 

contact me or the school office. 

 

A.Smith (B.Ed) 


